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29 June 2022 

 
EYFS Graduation 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Our time together in Reception is coming to an end! To celebrate the wonderful year we have had, or, in 

the case of some of our learners, the wonderful two years we have had, we will be having an EYFS 

Graduation Celebration! 

 

We will be holding the EYFS Graduation on Wednesday 27th July from 1:30pm to 3:00pm. We will hold a 

short ceremony for the children, then continue the celebration on the field. We are inviting parents to 

bring a small ‘treat picnic’ to share with their children. The children will have eaten a school meal prior to 

the celebration so they will not require a large packed lunch to eat after the ceremony.  

 

We will be arranging some small summer fair-style games, as well as an ice cream stall. We will be charging 

50p per ice cream, the funds from which will be used to further improve provision within school. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please do send your child with a couple of small treats to enjoy with their 

friends after the ceremony, as well as 50p to purchase an ice cream if you wish. As usual, please be mindful 

of allergy considerations and avoid sending your child to school with any nut-based snacks. If you need 

further clarification please ask a member of staff.  

 

We would love to see you there to celebrate the amazing success of our learners this year! 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Early Years Team. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Stringfellow, Miss Blakemore, Mrs Watts & Mrs Shepherd. 
EYFS Team 

 

 

 

 

 


